
From: Wessling, Cheryl
To: Manford, Robert; Keyon, David
Cc: Handler, Elisabeth; Chang, Chu; Downtown West Project
Subject: Merc question about Google EIR level of analysis
Date: Thursday, May 20, 2021 3:49:50 PM
Importance: High

Robert or David – As I understand it:
 
The EIR doesn’t “call” for 5,900 units but rather presents that as the largest case scenario, as
required by CEQA in order to analyze the greatest possible impact.
 
If you think the above statement suffices, I’ll just email that to Maggie. In the event she needs
further explanation, I may ask one of you to call her.
 
Thank you,
--Cheryl
 
Cheryl Wessling 
|
 Public Information Manager 
City of San José, Dept. of Planning, Building and Code Enforcement
www.sanjoseca.gov/pbce
408.535.6817  |
 cheryl.wessling@sanjoseca.gov
 
 

From: Handler, Elisabeth 
Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 3:11 PM
To: Wessling, Cheryl <Cheryl.Wessling@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: can Robert Manford talk to Maggie at Merc
Importance: High
 
I have to jump on a webinar I’m presenting.
Maggie wants explanation of why EIR called for 5900 housing units and DA commits to 4000?
Maggie is 630 399-0648
Nanci suggested Robert.
Thanks!
 
 
lisabeth H. Handler, APR
Public Information Manager, OED
City of San Jose

200 E. Santa Clara Street, 17th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Cell: 408 599-9567
Desk: 408 535-8168
www.sjeconomy.com
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